
BC's Best High School Wrestlers Compete for Provincial Glory in Langley! 
 
The Langley Event Centre (LEC) in Langley will host the 2019 Boys and Girls Provincial 
High School Wrestling Championship February 17th-19th 2019. 
 

“The BC Secondary School Wrestling Association (BCSSWA) is excited to have such a 
state of the art facility like the LEC which will be host to the provincial championships for the 
foreseeable future for our Boys and Girls." said Association President Michael Roselli. 
 

From February 17th to 19th, more than 500 high school athletes will invade Langley for a 
chance to become the best in the province. 
 
This year, thanks to the BCSSWA's generous sponsors: ONNI Group, Agrata 
Construction, Canadian Army, RCMP, Harbour Air and BC School Sports, there are 
many benefits for this year's championships for both athletes and coaches: 
 
-Olympic Gold Medallist Carol Huynh will host a meet and greet for sponsors, VIP’s and 
coaches. 
-No registration fees for any athlete or coach 
-Travel subsidies for all athletes and coaches travelling from outside the lower mainland 
-Subsidies for teachers/coaches to have substitutes cover their classes 
-Live streaming of the event for those parents that can’t make the trip 
 

Come and join us to see the young men and women that will be crowned new BC 
Champions!  
 

Tickets will be available at the Langley Events Center. 
 

For more information, contact: BC Wrestling Association (604) 737-3092 
 


